
                                      
February 7, 2007   

Ms. Ulli Watkiss 
City Clerk 
City of Toronto 
Toronto City Hall 
100 Queen Street West 
Toronto, Ontario 
M5H 2N2  

Dear Ms. Watkiss:  

At its meeting on Wednesday, January 31, 2007, the Commission considered the attached report 
entitled, “Accessible Transit Services Plan – 2006 Status Report.”  

The Commission approved the recommendation contained in the report, as listed below:  

“It is recommended that the Commission:  

1. Receive this report for information noting that:  

 

the attached report describes the status of the TTC’s current activities to improve the 
accessibility of TTC facilities and services. It is the third annual update of the more-
comprehensive Accessible Transit Services Plan – Year-End 2003 Status Report, which 
was received by the Commission in February 2004;  

 

the report fulfils provincially-legislated requirements for an annual documentation of the 
TTC’s accessibility plans and major initiatives;  

 

the new Accessibility for Ontarians with Disabilities Act, 2005 (AODA) requires that all 
transit services and facilities be accessible by 2025. The TTC’s current plans, as outlined 
in the attached report, will meet or exceed this goal;  

 

all the TTC’s accessible transit service plans and updates are available on the TTC’s web 
site so the public can see the progress being made each year towards the TTC’s 
accessibility goals; and  

2. Forward this report to the City of Toronto, the Ontario Ministries of Community and Social 
Services, Transportation, and Public Infrastructure Renewal, the Ontario Human Rights 
Commission, and the Greater Toronto Transportation Authority.”   
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The foregoing is forwarded to the City Planning and Growth Committee for information.  

Sincerely,      

Vincent Rodo 
General Secretary 
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